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Bus Service Registrations 

Although the majority of Bus 

service registrations are still 

submitted on paper, the 

proportion being submitted 

electronically is growing. At the 

end of November 2008, almost 

20% of registrations were 

either already in electronic 

format, in the transition to 

electronic or were committed 

to eventual conversion to 

electronic. To date VOSA have 

handled almost 1400 

electronic registrations, with 

only 5 failures. 

 

 

Local Authority Take-up 

36 local authorities (25% of all) 

are currently receiving EBSRs. 

A further 40 have registered 

with VOSA in anticipation of 

receiving EBSRs. 

Local Authorities that have not 

yet registered can do so by 

emailing Phil Jowitt at VOSA at 

phil.jowitt@vosa.gov.uk.  You 

will need to set up a dedicated 

email address in the format 

ebsr@localauthorityname.gov.uk. 

Details of any electronic 

registrations submitted for your 

area will be sent to this 

address. 
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